

BLU Committee Meeting - April 26th 2018

7pm-8pm Location: The Lido - Dulwich Road SE24

Attendees: CJ Faucher, Lara Mifsud-Bonici, Shelley Silas, Carolyn Weinz, Peter Burgess, Jessica Ryan-Ndegwa,

Apologies – Guy Wickett, Humphrey Keenlyside, Sara Atkinson, Bianca Ioaniddes, Yvonne Levy, Beverley Burton

- 1) Minutes of meeting 19th February and any outstanding actions:
 - o The minutes of the meeting were approved.
- 2) April Lido Manager Meeting update: PB
 - Water much clearer, issues remain with lane use during the week. User poll to be conducted by Fusion.
 - o April is most challenging month for lifeguard cover
 - o Lido water shortage escalation to Lambeth to fix.
 - Second boiler considered by senior mgnt and extracted from Capex.
 - Send any questions for new Fusion user survey to Bianca...

3) 2018 AGM Planning

- BLU would like to issue notification of AGM date before June.
- Date selection required by committee. Preferred date is September 2018. Need committee feedback/response on date asap.
- 4) Website Update & New Privacy Laws.
 - o BLU needs to look at changing the appearance and usability of its website asap.
 - Word-Press design will be changed and sub team of CF, SS, LMB, JRN were selected to manage the changes.
 - Changes also needed re Data Privacy laws coming into force by end May. Currently being reviewed by team.
 - Memberships to say as non log in to extract information but membership only access for other updates suggested.

5) Chairman's Award:

- a. PB Impassioned stance re the BLU/Lido status quo on water shortages.
- b. SA Representing BLU when all others failed to do so at TLC book launch.

6) AOB/Close.

- o Concern from children going in & out of sauna No action from Management.
- o Prohibitive sunbed costs for potentially hot weekend.
- o Policy of Children in water below a certain temperature
- o Age limit in Spa is 16 so is sauna the same.?
- Concern re moral among some class instructors and lack of clear communication with Lido management.
- CW given delayed Lambeth Mayor's award for her involvement in the Lido 80th Event in 2017.

Date of Next Meeting to be set by Doodle Poll in June.